Stoughton Area School District

SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL 600 Lincoln

Stoughton, WI 53589
(608) 877-5600

August 10, 2010

Dear Tom Lynch:

I appreciate the phone conversation we had the other day regarding student use of the
new Stoughton Area Youth Center, scheduled to open in September. This letter will
summarize our conversation, make the request formal and clarify some important details.

SHS administration is requesting use of the Stoughton Area Youth Center space housing
the Stoughton Area School District computers for the General Education Diploma Option
#2 (GEDO #2) Program during the afternoon hours from 1:00pm through 3:30pm for the
duration of the 2010-2011 school year starting on September 1, 2010. Staff supervision
will be in place the entire time that students are using the facility. SHS staff will work
closely with Youth Center staff to ensure all policies and procedures for the Youth Center
are honored. Our students and staff will work cooperatively with any others who may be
using the facility during the time that we have access to the computer space. We are
anticipating that 5-10 students will be involved in the GEDO #2 Program at the Youth
Center.

Please contact me if there are any details that need to be worked through prior to the
school year. We at SHS look forward to a positive working relationship with the new
Stoughton Area Youth Center and staff, as we support students in varied ways.

Sincerely,

Brian Shimon
Associate Principal
(608) 877-5605

'~ Mila Krica



